
Dear Parents and Students,                                                                                   

We are excited about starting our 14th year of Bible Club at NCES. We will be 

meeting on the first Thursday of each month in the school cafeteria. Exceptions 

will be that we do not meet in Jan. and April.  The meetings will be from 2:15-

3:15. Please make arrangements to have your child picked up at 3:15. We pick up 

in the front of the school.  

 The focus this year will be on building character and making good choices. 

The following is information about our Bible Club: 

-Always held after school 

- Student led 

-Voluntary 

-Adults are present as chaperones 

Snacks:  If possible, we would like for you to choose a month (see below) to send 

in 1 box of Capri Sun type drinks (juice pouches) and 2 boxes of any flavor 

Little Debbie style snack cakes.  (Please remember we can NOT have anything 

with peanuts or peanut butter). 

Schedule: Sep.5, Oct. 3, Nov. 7, Dec. 5, Feb.6, March 5, and May 7. Thanks for 

your support.  

Chaperones: Mrs. Carney, Mrs. Tabor, Mrs.  Hovey, and Mrs.Doran 

If your child is interested in joining Bible Club, Please fill out the bottom 

portion of this form and return it to Mrs. Doran. 

Student:______________________________________________ 

Grade:________      Teacher:_____________________________ 

has my permission to participate in The Shining Stars Bible Club. I understand 

he/she must be picked up by 3:15 in the front of the school unless they are a 

part of the Afterschool Program. 

Emergency Numbers: Home-_______________________________ 

Work-_______________________________   Cell-____________________________________ 

Parent Signature:_______________________________________________________________ 

Parents, please circle one month that you wouldn’t mind sending in 1 box of Capri 

Sun type drinks and 2 boxes of Debbie Cakes. We will send a reminder. Thanks! 

Sept.     Oct.     Nov.        Dec.      Feb.           Mar.                May 

We will send home a monthly note that you must  sign and return in order for  
your child to be allowed to stay for that month. Please look for that note at the 
beginning of the week of a Bible Club meeting.  


